
 

22nd July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers/Year 11 students, 

 

GCSE results day – Thursday 12th August 2021 – 10am – 12pm  

I hope that you are all well. 

I am writing to you with regards to the above. 

On Thursday 12th August 2021 between 10am and 12pm, students are invited in to school to collect 

their GCSE results. 

Students should enter via the main entrance gate and come in through reception to the main hall.  

There, you will be able to sign and collect the results. 

Students should collect their results in person and no other peers or friends will be able to collect 

results on behalf of someone else. 

If the parent is collecting results on behalf of their child, please email 

ssimpson@northstartrust.org.uk in advance of 12th August. 

We look forward to seeing you all on the 12th August. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr. A. Barzey 
Head Teacher 
Heron Hall Academy 

 

mailto:ssimpson@northstartrust.org.uk

